CLARIFICATION
NOTICES

Section A.3.6 describes consultation with review agencies. As stated in bold in this section, “ Other than the
agencies to be contacted in all cases (see below) indicated, only those agencies who are likely to have
an interest in the project need to be contacted.”

In particular, the Ministry of the Attorney General has asked only to be contacted if the project is relevant to
that Ministry.

Also, instead of mailing Notices of Completion to MOE-EAA Branch in Toronto as per Appendix 6, all Notices
of Completion should now be emailed to MEA.Notices.EAAB@ontario.ca with a copy also sent to the Regional
EA Planner/Coordinator.






